
 

 

 
02 November 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
School and Pre-School Photographs 
 
We are having our school photographs taken on Friday 11 October 2022. 
 
The photographer is happy to take family groups; including children who are below school 
age and babies.  Family groups will be taken first.   
 

IF YOU ARE BRINGING A CHILD WHO DOES NOT ATTEND THIS SCHOOL, PLEASE COME 
INTO THE HALL AT 8.45 A.M.  ALL OTHER FAMILY GROUPS WILL BE TAKEN THROUGHOUT 

THE MORNING. 
 

F1 children who only attend in the afternoon. 
 
Please ensure that if you require a family photograph with siblings, you must bring your 
child into school on the morning of Friday 11 October 2022 at 8.45 a.m. 
The photographer will take individual photographs during the F1 afternoon session. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 
 

 

          


